
Science-1A Students,

In the e-mails about Lecture and Lab notes for Week-09, I used a link that started with 'http://' instead 
of the more correct start of 'https://'.  That error might have caused your browsers to be unhappy about 
linking to a "not secure" web site.  Using 'https://' should make them not complain.  
I have fixed the e-mail contents listed in https://yosemitefoothills.com/Science-1A/E-Mails .

Craig


